
Moetzes Gedolei HaTorah Issues
Kol Korei Regarding the Sanctity
of Shabbos
November 19, 2019

In light of the plan of the Tel Aviv municipality and several other localities to
begin bus service on Shabbos, the Moetzes Gedolei HaTorah has issued the
following request that each person work on strengthening their own and
their family’s shemiras Shabbos:

https://agudah.org/moetzes-gedolei-hatorah-issues-kol-korei-regarding-the-sanctity-of-shabbos/
https://agudah.org/moetzes-gedolei-hatorah-issues-kol-korei-regarding-the-sanctity-of-shabbos/
https://agudah.org/moetzes-gedolei-hatorah-issues-kol-korei-regarding-the-sanctity-of-shabbos/




You can download this Kol Korei here.
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